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President Dave Kane 352-509-7754  

dck945@yahoo.com 

Vice-President Donna Levin 262-497-1618  

wdblevin@gmail.com 

Secretary Leslie Pope-Hall 861-3292 

blctie@aol.com 

Treasurer Dick Woodrome 861-2364 

rdw218w@aol.com 

MINUTES ARE POSTED ON THE WEBSITE AFTER 

THE BOARD MEETINGS AND THE GENERAL     

MEMBERSHIP MEETINGS 

Beautification Chair: Vacant  

Control  Chair:  Vacant  

Directory Chair: Elizabeth Waller  304-8871  

Membership Chair: Dick Woodrome       861-2364 

Newsletter         Chair: Jodie Gebhard 390-3739 

                          email: jgebhard@sbcglobal.net  

Parties Chair: Connie Story &  

Sandy Mollberg 

369-0809 

861-9622 

                            Toni Kimball                               861-4934 

Recycling Chair: Rachael &  Lillian Workman 

Refreshments Chair: BK Sawyer, Janice 

Eide 

861-8883 

Sunshine Chair: Sandy Mollberg 861-9622 

Welcome Chair: Della Brock 873-2726 

Officers of MWFPOA  &  Committees 
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We all have a role to play in nurturing 

MWF.  We see examples on a regular 

basis throughout this neighborhood.  

When the park needed cleaning up be-

fore DUTS, well what happened?  Many 

volunteers showed up and spent time on 

a Saturday morning and cleaned things 

up.  It’s not just the same people either, 

we have new faces showing up to help, 

and that is a great thing. 

Sometimes it takes a “seed” action to 

start something growing.  Take for ex-

ample the decision to provide some 

lunch time treats to the crews working 

on our roads on Fridays a couple of 

times a month.  Donna and Warren Levin 

planted the first “seed” by taking treats 

right after our Association meeting in 

September.  Then a couple of Fridays 

later Lisa Marie Lucia stepped up to 

make and deliver some more to the 

workers.  It’s amazing how a little push 

can sometimes get things started.  Are 

you the next treat provider? 

That is why I decided that Meadow 

Wood Farms should do something annu-

ally to honor our Veterans.  There are a 

lot of activities throughout Marion Coun-

ty for Veterans around Veterans Day, 

but nothing specifically for our Veterans.  

My Dad fought in Korea, I’ve had many 

friends who served in Vietnam, Iraq, 

Afghanistan, Kuwait and various other 

fronts protecting and serving this        

                     

While quietly lying 

there you can hear 

the breathing in 

the middle of the 

night as it gets 

closer to you.  The 

sniffing, the pant-

ing and the snort-

ing get closer and louder.  You think you 

are comfortable and safe wrapped in 

your blankets, but you are also trapped.  

If you move it will notice and be upon 

you in a moment.  Hopefully lying still 

and barely breathing will make it go 

away.  Closer and closer you can hear it 

coming, still sniffing, panting and snort-

ing.  Suddenly it stops a few feet away 

and you can hear the intense sniffing 

sounds.  Has it noticed you?  Will it turn 

upon you or keep going? 

You then realize you have part of an arm 

and your head outside the covers.  You 

can’t move them because then it will 

know you are there.  Closer it comes.  

Sniffing, panting.  Abruptly it arrives 

next to you.  It sniffs your arm and sud-

denly – YEOW!  Darn cold nose.  When 

you jerk away you hear it.  WOOF!  The 

2:00 in the morning monster is at your 

bedside again.  Not one to be ignored, 

she now has decided it’s either time to 

go out or just time to wake you up to say; 

“Hi!  How you doing?  Want to pet me?  

Did you like the extra water I brought in 

my jowls and put on your side of the 

bed?  Wanta play?”   

So you get up out of your comfortable 

bed and open the door.  Usually Tiffy 

goes out and goes on a walkabout for 15 

minutes or so, but sometimes she just 

looks at me like I’ve lost my mind (watch 

it!) and then will go and lie down again, 

heaving a huge sigh.  Probably laughing 

inside and very happy that she has now 

added another checkmark on that mental 

dog list of things to do to your human to 

keep them guessing.  Now that some of 

her needs have been taken care of she 

goes back to sleep immediately while it 

takes me several minutes to get back to 

sleep. 

In a way our pets are like Meadow Wood 

Farms.  They both have things that need 

nurturing.  And like Tiffy, MWF some-

times sticks a big wet nose on us and 

woofs.  Our roads were one of those 

things that needed our attention.  They 

woofed at us for a long time and now are 

becoming another checkmark on our list 

of accomplishments.  They will be 

smoother and better because MWF paid 

attention to them and helped nurture 

them.  

ASSOCIATION INFORMATION 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE:  Will you help a seed 

grow? 

Continued on Page 5 
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ASSOCIATION INFORMATION 

Membership  & Newsletter 

The current membership year runs from June to the end of 

May the next year. Please renew your membership ASAP. Your 

membership supports the monthly Newsletter along with a 

multitude of events and improvements to our community. We 

need all of you to participate in keeping Meadow Wood Farms 

the wonderful place to live that we enjoy. Finally, don’t forget 

that as a member you have a voice and a vote and are encour-

aged to participate in all aspects of the Association.  

Need to check if you’ve paid? Contact Dick Woodrome at 

861 -2364 or email him at rdw218w@aol.com. You can have 

the good feeling that comes from being an involved and con-

tributing member of your community.  

The NEWSLETTER will be delivered to everyone in MWF 

who requested it. Mailing tubes have been attached to your 

mailbox stand in order to make these deliveries legal in the 

eyes of the USPS. If you’re not getting one and/or need a tube, 

contact Dick Woodrome at 861-2364 or email him at 

rdw218w@aol.com  

**NOTICE: Residents who summer outside of Meadow 

Wood Farms please advise Dick Woodrome to update your 

subscription from home delivery to the mailing list.**  

 Sunshine Report 

 If you are aware of someone who could benefit 

from receiving a card, whether due to illness or 

other reason, please notify: Sandy Mollberg at :   

lenelew@aol.com  phone at 861-9622.  

Condolences to the Pam Allard and John Bowen 

families on the passing of their mothers. 

Thank you also to our gener-

ous members who contribute 

delicious goodies to our 

meetings making them  more 

festive and social.  

Update Info to Directory: If you 

have any updates to your phone number, spelling of your 

name or corrections to your address, please send them to 

Dick Woodrome at rdw218w@aol.com  

New 2013/14 Directories are printed  

They will be available at the meetings or please contact 

Dick Woodrome at rdw218w@aol.com or call 861-2364 

to find out how to get yours.  New directories are  free 

for members. Non members may purchase the directory 

for $5.00.  Members who would like to have an extra 

copy may purchase one for $2.00. 

 Recycle Your Aluminum Cans  

To Benefit MWFPOA Treasury 

Two of our neighborhood young ladies have volun-

teered to take over the collection.  

Thank you Rachael and Lillian Workman! 

The recycle point for your aluminum cans is at the 

front entrance to the Friendship Park on Lake View 

Drive East. Barrels are provided for that  purpose.  

Cans that are rinsed, tab tops removed and crushed 

are our favorites. Tab tops may go to any charity 

you know or bring them  to meetings to go to 

Shands Juvenile Kidney foundation. 

ALUMINUM CANS ONLY PLEASE! 

Since Bob Seymour won $75 at the last meeting, the 

‘It Pays to Come to Meetings’ jackpot is back to 

$50.00. A drawing will be held at the next  

MWFPOA General Meeting for the $50, adding $25 

each meeting until a name of a present resident is 

drawn.  It REALLY pays to come to the meetings.  

Come to the Meeting 

and Win $50.00 

Thank You Newsletter 

 Delivery People 

A volunteer group of your neighbors delivers your 

newsletter every month . This saves the association 

considerable mailing expense and ensures that you 

get your newsletter in a timely manner. 

The newsletter is ALSO available in color on the website.  

www.meadowwoodfarmsocala.com 

Update your directory with this info: 

 

Linda & Tony Lemisch 

26 Wood Ridge Drive 

352-237-7401 

lmlrides@Hotmail.com 

tl228@Hotmail.com  

mailto:lmlrides@Hotmail.com
mailto:tl228@Hotmail.com
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 ROADS  UPDATE & LINKS TO INFO FOR MEDICARE 

MWF Roads Status Report – Jim Bain      bain2@cfl.rr.com  352-237-9672 

 Good news! The road crews are ahead of schedule – in spite of all the rain we got in September. As of today 

(10/20/14), they have reclaimed nearly 6 miles of roadway, tearing up the asphalt and 5 inches of the 

underlying lime rock. They then return the resulting mixture to the roadway, roll it to make it smooth and 

compact, and apply a coat of liquid asphalt and sand to seal it. So far, they have done Never Bend, 

Middleground, Lakewood Circle, Meadow Wood Drive, Challedon, Carry Back, and Lookout.  

 

Today, they began the paving process, overlaying a 1 ¼ inch layer of asphalt over the previously prepared 

surface. In one day, they completed half of the road over the entire length of both Never Bend and 

Middleground. By the time you read this, they will be even further along. As I mentioned last month, they have 

until March 31, 2015 to substantially complete the project. If the weather cooperates, they hope to be done 

sooner. 

Please remember some simple rules: 

Please wait at least 30 minutes before driving on the new pavement and avoid turning your wheels sharply 

or when your car is stationary as it will damage the new surface. 

Do NOT drive on the tack coat of liquid asphalt applied before sanding the road and before the asphalt is 

applied. It will stick to your car and stain your driveway. 

Finally, I want to thank those folks who have volunteered to deliver treats to the workers on alternating Fridays. 

It has gone a long way to helping show the crews our hospitality. I assure you that it makes them feel good 

about the work they are doing for us. If you would like to volunteer for this easy but important effort, please 

contact Warren and Donna Levin at wdlevin@gmail.com.  

 If you have questions, please submit them to mwfroads@gmail.com. I’ll be happy to do my best to find the 
answers. 

Respectfully, 

Jim Bain   (our liaison  person with the County regarding our road improvements. ) 

Donna Levin posted this on our aol email site. It seemed to be an important enough issue for many of our 

residents to post it in our Newsletter too. 

In my past professional life, I was a licensed Nursing Home Administrator.  As such, I dealt a lot with Medicare 

and other insurance options for our facility customers. While all the information available can be a bit over-

whelming, I really do think Medicare has a good website.  Just taking your time to look at and review the infor-

mation is the key. 

Below are a couple of links that might be useful to those that might be needing to sign up for Medicare and 

or need to review/purchase a supplemental Medicare policy and or need to review/purchase a Part D policy 

(which is also know as drug coverage). 

If the Internet isn't your thing, I personally have had a lot of decent experiences talking directly to Medi-

care.  Their number is:  1-800-MEDICARE (1-800-633-4227). 

 

When & how to sign up for Medicare Part A & Part B:  http://www.medicare.gov/sign-up-change-plans/get-

parts-a-and-b/when-how-to-sign-up-for-part-a-and-part-b.html 

Medicare health plans:  http://www.medicare.gov/sign-up-change-plans/medicare-health-plans/medicare-

health-plans.html 

How to get drug coverage:  http://www.medicare.gov/sign-up-change-plans/get-drug-coverage/get-drug-

coverage.html 

NOTE: Medicare Part D enrollment for next year is currently active and runs through December 7, 2014.  Even 

though the link to the following article talks at some length about Missouri, there is also quite a lot of good info 

that spans across that program regardless of what state you live in.  Don't forget that a lot of pharmacies in the 

area can also help with Medicare Part D information. 

http://www.stltoday.com/news/special-reports/mohealth/what-you-need-to-know-for-the-start-of-medicare/

article_e126917d-0af5-53ab-9ac2-b894923b9fad.html 

        Thank you Donna for passing this on to us.  

                       

mailto:Jbain2@cfl.rr.com
mailto:wdlevin@gmail.com
mailto:mwfroads@gmail.com
http://www.medicare.gov/sign-up-change-plans/get-parts-a-and-b/when-how-to-sign-up-for-part-a-and-part-b.html
http://www.medicare.gov/sign-up-change-plans/get-parts-a-and-b/when-how-to-sign-up-for-part-a-and-part-b.html
http://www.medicare.gov/sign-up-change-plans/medicare-health-plans/medicare-health-plans.html
http://www.medicare.gov/sign-up-change-plans/medicare-health-plans/medicare-health-plans.html
http://www.medicare.gov/sign-up-change-plans/get-drug-coverage/get-drug-coverage.html
http://www.medicare.gov/sign-up-change-plans/get-drug-coverage/get-drug-coverage.html
http://www.stltoday.com/news/special-reports/mohealth/what-you-need-to-know-for-the-start-of-medicare/article_e126917d-0af5-53ab-9ac2-b894923b9fad.html
http://www.stltoday.com/news/special-reports/mohealth/what-you-need-to-know-for-the-start-of-medicare/article_e126917d-0af5-53ab-9ac2-b894923b9fad.html
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SHARE THE ROADS & SURVEY INFORMATION 

Share The Road Safely– Dave Kane 

Continued from page 2.   

 country.  I was fortunate enough to have had friends who served in both the European and Pacific Theaters during World 

War Two.  My Mom’s last husband was a paratrooper who jumped during the Battle of the Bulge and didn’t know he had been 

shot during the jump until he noticed he was getting warm.   

These are our heroes.  They live right here among us.  They are the soldiers, sailors, airmen, mothers, fathers, sisters and 

brothers, grandparents and other relatives who live and enjoy MWF.  They have all made sacrifices, some greater than oth-

ers.  Because of them we too can live and enjoy MWF and our freedoms.  We can attend the church of our choice, go to a 

school of our choosing, turn on the TV and watch whatever drivel is showing or pick up any book and read it or not.  It is our 

choice thanks to them. 

I decided to plant that nurture seed right here in MWF for our Veterans Appreciation BBQ.  By the time most of you read this, 

our first annual Veterans Appreciation BBQ will be taking place.  Hopefully it was a good turnout to honor our heroes, but 

knowing MWF it was stellar.  I’m sure this seed will grow and more folks will get involved with the planning for next year’s 

event.  See, I’m sure this seed will continue to grow.  MWF has yet to turn its back on a worthwhile project and this one is cer-

tainly worthwhile. 

So, thank you Meadow Wood Farms for your support of this and all of our other projects.  You are outstanding and are to be 

congratulated for your efforts.  Keep up the good work and make sure we keep our newest residents involved.  See you at the 

next Association meeting on the 20th. 

Stay Safe,     Dave Kane - President 

   Recently there were considerable conversations on MW1 regarding speeding.  Yes, it 

happens.  Yes, most of them can read and know the speed limit is 30 mph (it’s posted at 

both entrances) here in Meadow Wood Farms.  No, most of them don’t care.  Unfortunate-

ly that is all true.  They come in every shape and size, male and female, young and old 

and they individually seem to be more important than the rest of us.  Some even like to 

tailgate thinking they can push you faster down the road. 

 

Oh, I’m not talking about folks doing 35, nope, these are the regular lead foots that no 

matter what, no matter how many tickets they ever receive, or accidents they cause or 

nearly cause, will continue to drive well above the posted or even reasonable speed limit.  

Statistics will continually show that speed is one of the factors in many crashes, but they 

don’t care because it won’t happen to them. 

 

I had one person, think Superman license plate, tailgate me out of MWF, down 328 and across 40 to 80th.  They were so close 

to the back of my truck I could not see their headlights.  I don’t poke down the road.  On most major roads I am usually 

somewhere on the plus side of the speed limit by a couple mph.  But this person surely wanted me to go much faster.  I’m 

pretty sure that if I needed to come to a sudden stop that Superman plate wouldn’t do them much good.  Maybe my truck is 

made from Kryptonite, who knows? 

 

All we are asking as a neighborhood is to take your foot off the gas peddle a little.  We are still an equestrian community, still 

have folks who love to walk or ride their bikes on our roads.  Neighbors will stop as they are driving and talk to neighbors,  

youngsters are unsteady on their bikes or scooters and that older dog may be walking it’s human a little slower these days.  

Construction rigs will also be on our roads for many more months with workers along side the road.  

Please slow down! 

…..and Stay Safe!  



 

CLUBS & ACTIVITIES                       
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MWEC - Meadow Wood Equine Club Inc. (not affiliated with MWFPOA)  
is a social group of horse oriented people. Join us for discussions, find someone to ride with, camaraderie, food, 

etc.. Guests / Visitors are welcome. Membership is open to anyone – you do not have to own a horse or live in 

Meadow Wood Farms to join. Membership is $5.00 a year. Members receive a 10% discount off “most in store 

items” at Seminole, Tack Shack and J & J Tack. - some restrictions apply – some items are not discounted, such as 

feed, hay, shavings, and warehouse items. Ask store for their details. You must show your membership card to 

receive the discount.  For more information, please call: Secretary-Treasurer Kathy Rohlwing at 861-7405, or Vice-

President Carol Shockey at 873-4719, or President Leroy Conro at 873-2153.       

                                                                      

                                                                     Upcoming Horsey and Other Events   

Meadow Wood Equine Club (not affiliated with MWFPOA) —Carol Shockey 

Nov 8, 2014 - Tractor Supply Farm Swap - Saturday 9:00 am - 2:00 pm - (RAIN OR SHINE) - Buy-Sell-Trade Anything and Every-

thing Poultry, Livestock or Farm related (NO yard sale items). They can have some corals set up for anyone who wants to bring larger 

animals such as horses and cattle if you contact Joan: 352-216-4225. at Tractor Supply - 11252 N Williams St, Dunnellon.  For more 

information contact Joan: 352-216-4225 

Nov 8 & 9, 2014 - Ocala Country Days - 9am to 4pm - Step back in time in the Silver River Museum's Cracker Village and experience 

life from days gone by. Vendors and exhibitors will be on site during a day of learning and fun. at Silver Springs State Park, 5656 E. 

Silver Springs Blvd. Fees: $5 entrance into the event. Contact the park for more information (352) 261-5840.  

Nov 14, 2014 - Closing Deadline for OBS Winter Mixed Sale including Horses of Racing Age Section ( Jan 28-29, 2015 - Under Tack 

Jan 26 (Monday)  Closing Deadline Nov 14, 2014 - Extended Deadline for HRA - Dec 17, 2014. Ocala Breeders' Sales Co -  1701 South-

west 60th Avenue.  (352) 237-2154.  http://www.obssales.com/ 

Nov 15, 2014 - Ocala Horse Properties Fall Event - Winter Series 1 - 9:00 - 4:00 at the Florida Horse Park, 11008 S Highway 475.  

For more information - http://equiventures.com/Home.aspx or contact Richard Trayford, Richard@equiventures.com. 

November 15 & 16, 2014 - Autumn Festival - 10am to 4pm - Enjoy the cooler weather and celebrate the arrival of Fall with  with music 

and fun! vendors, entertainers, and fun activities all day.  at Silver Springs State Park, 5656 E. Silver Springs Blvd. Contact the park for 

more information (352) 261-5840.  

Nov 16, 2014 - Farm City Festival - Sunday, 12:00p to 3:00p - A Day in the Country for the Whole Family! Farmer's Market, Live Mu-

sic, Farm Equipment Display, Horses, Sheep, Hogs, Steers, Live Herding Dog Demo, Fun for the Kids - Make Butter, Egg Toss, Design/

Wear Racing Silks, Color a Horse, Scavenger Hunt, 4-H Farm Tours. at the Marion County 4-H Farm Agri-Science Center Baseline Rd 

& Rte 464   

Nov 22, 2014 - POP Schooling show - at the Florida Horse Park, 11008 S Highway 475.  

Nov 22, 2014 - 4-H Horse Specialty Horse Show - at the Southeastern Livestock Pavilion - 2232 NE Jacksonville Road.  Contact Infor-

mation - Kevin Yutani 352-351-9557 

Nov 22 & 23, 2014 - Sunshine State Lure Coursing - Sunday 9:00 - 3:00 at the Florida Horse Park, 141008 S. Hwy 475. For more in-

formation contact Sue Kort at 352-357-0383, or email at payrollem@reliableconstructors.com.   

Nov 23, 2014 - ACPS Region 4 Connemara Show - at the Florida Horse Park, 141008 S. Hwy 475. For more information, please con-

tact Nancy Kilcrease, elderglenfarm@yahoo.com. 

Nov 23, 2014 - POP XC day - at the Florida Horse Park, 141008 S. Hwy 475.  

Dec 6th & 7th, 2014 - Tack Shack Horsey Yard Sale - Saturday and Sunday - the back parking lot becomes an equine flea market with 

folks selling used tack, gently used stable equipment, and all kinds of other used horsey things in conjunction with a  store wide sale at 

Tack Shack of Ocala and Tack Shack Too Western store. Selling spaces are 10' X 10' and the fee, currently $15.00, charged for each 

space is donated to the Marion County 4H Horse Specialty Club, who are on hand selling breakfast sandwiches, hamburgers, hotdogs, 

coffee, cold drinks and snacks. 481 SW 60th Ave. Ocala  873-3599  

 

http://www.obssales.com/
http://equiventures.com/Home.aspx
mailto:Richard@equiventures.com
mailto:payrollem@reliableconstructors.com
mailto:elderglenfarm@yahoo.com
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Calling All Meadow Wood Farms  

VETERANS AND ACTIVE SERVICE MEMBERS!  

The 1st Annual Meadow Wood Farms  

Veterans Appreciation BBQ                                                        

on Friday, November 7th, 2014,   

6:30—8:30 p.m.                                 

to be held at the Friendship Park.  

Tickets are free for Vets and Active Service  

and $5 for all others                                                                        

Call Dave Kane 352-509-7754 for Tickets   



TOTAL FARM  

MAINTENANCE, LLC 

Support Your Local Merchants. They’re Supporting Us. 

Promote your business with an ad in the Meadow Wood Farms Newsletter. For more 

information or to place an ad, please contact Jodie Gebhard 352 390-3739.  Although the 

Association cannot warrant its advertisers, many are your neighbors and all will 

appreciate your patronage.   

"Help You Sell?"  

Proud Resident of MWF since 2005  
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ADVERTISEMENTS 

ONE CALL DOES IT ALL 

EARNING YOUR BUSINESS  

THE OLE FASHION WAY 

AFTER HOUR CALLS AND EMERGENCY 

CALLS ARE FINE 

 FULLY INSURED     FREE ESTIMATES  

 LIST OF REFERENCES 

John & Denise Thompson 

CALL FOR FREE ESTIMATE  

(352) 425-3578 

SERVICES 

~Tree Trimming & Removal  

~Farm Cleanup Of Any Kind 

~Fencing New & Repair  ~Bush Hogging & Seeding 

~Home Repairs of Any Kind  

~Concrete Work & Grading 

~Water Lines & Drainage Problems 

~Barn Building & Repairs 

~Farm Management & Caretaking  

~Arenas & Custom Jumps 



HOW TO PLACE CLASSIFIED ADS 

Classified Ads (limited to 40 words if possi-

ble) must be received by the 20th of each 

month. This space is  dedicated to MWFPOA 

members.  

Send your information for next month’s news-

letter with subject “MWF Classified” to:  

jgebhard@sbcglobal.net 

ADVERTISEMENTS 
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CLASSIFIED ADS 

ROMEO ELEMENTARY  

2014 ANNUAL HOLIDAY FOOD (& GIFT) DRIVE  

SATURDAY, NOV. 22rd    

 FOOD ONLY                                  

SAT. DEC. 13TH:  

FOOD & GIFTS/ GIFT CERTIFICATES, ETC. 
  

TIME:  8:00 AM – 11:00 AM 
 

Dear Neighbors, 

It’s that time of year once again folks.  This year we are 

sponsoring six families in need from Romeo Elementary 

School for both Thanksgiving & Christmas, the same as 

the 2013 drive. 

(more details will be provided for the Christmas items 

needed in the December newsletter & the MWF email & 

website) 

The November drive is food only – non perishable & 

please NO GLASS containers.   

We have 4 turkeys taken care of by the same family every 

year, however, we need someone to stand up & purchase 

the other 2.  Same w/the Christmas hams. 

So whoever can pledge to take care of one of both of these 

this year, it would be greatly appreciated.  Please let me 

know as soon as possible. 

These families not only require food for the holiday but 

also the days when the children are home & are not fed 

breakfast or lunch at school during the breaks. 

Items like tuna, macaroni & cheese, snacks etc. are also a 

great help. 

Please leave your donated items out by your mailbox on 

Saturday morning Nov. 22nd for pick up between 8am – 

11am OR you can drop to 15 Lake View Drive West any-

time before Nov. 24th , Monday in the morning. 

Items needed : 

Large strong boxes – wide not tall  

Several volunteers to assist in the actual pick-up – each 

person(s) will be assigned a specific area of MWF to pick 

up the items 

All donations & volunteers are greatly appreciated!  

If you have any questions or are able to assist please con-

tact 

Maggie Berardi (352-)208-5114  

SPECIALIZING IN SMALL 

FARMS 

& 

MEADOW WOOD FARMS 

 

HONEST & RELIABLE 

CALL ME TODAY 

Riven Redevelopment Company is looking for contrac-

tors (general residential, roofing, plumbing, electrical, 

etc) for rehabilitation of distressed and not so dis-

tressed houses in the Ocala market. Licensed and In-

sured contractors looking for additional work:  

please call Robert or Lynn Zachary 840-0622 or 239-

777-1774  
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ACTIVITIES IN MWF 

 Do you know of a Meadow Wood Farms neighbor 

in need? The Meadow Wood Farms Angels are 

anonymous volunteers who are ready to help.  

 

To submit a request for assis-

tance, email:  

MWFAngels@gmail.com or 

call    Elizabeth Waller.  The 

Angels will contact you and 

obtain additional information 

in order to evaluate the re-

quest. 

New Roads Ride Like Buttah!....and look good too! 
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JOIN MEADOW  WOOD FARMS ASSOCIATION 

MEADOW WOOD FARMS WEBSITES:   

www.meadowwoodfarmsocala.com 

From main page, click on Neighbor to Neighbor- Neighbor to Neighbor Directory 

From main page, click on   Newsletter  - and then the month.—Newsletters 

Annual membership dues for the MWFPOA are June through 

May. If you aren’t a member, we would love for you to join us. 

The MWFPOA provides all kinds of services for your neighbor-

hood (including this newsletter). Please use the form below to 

accompany your check. Need to check if you’ve paid? Contact 

Dick Woodrome at 861-2364 or email him at rdw218w@aol.com.  

Membership Form & Information to Access 

Our Website, etc. 

To Join The Meadow Wood Farms Email Blasts and Conversation, go to 

Meadowwoodfarms1@aol.com and ask the site master to add your email 

address. Please respect the rules...no politics, or religion or any attach-

ments or offensive material. This site is offered by a private member of 

the association. It is an extremely useful tool and we are grateful to that 

person.  

Please send or email items to be published to: 

Jodie Gebhard 

14 Carry Back Road 

Ocala, FL 34482 

Ph: 352 390-3739 

email: mwfpoanewsletter@gmail.com 

Send payment for ads to  

Dick Woodrome 

MWFPOA, P.O. Box 771896, Ocala, FL 34477 

MEADOW WOOD FARMS PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION, INC. 

Please send your check for $55.00 (Annual Dues Effective  June 01, 2014) with this form to : 

Meadow Wood Farms Property Assoc., Inc., P.O. Box 771896, Ocala FL 34477 

 

Also, please print & fill out the below information: 

 

Name (s):________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address:________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Email:___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone:__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

_____  YES      _______NO      Put my/our information in the directory. 

_____YES      ______NO      I want my/our Newsletter mailed to my/our address. Otherwise it is always  

   posted on the website, which saves the Association printing and mailing costs. 

A  directory is distributed to MWFPOA member at no charge. It may be purchased by non-members for $5.00. 

Additional copies for members = $2.00.  

Please Join 



MEADOW WOOD FARMS  

PROPERTY OWNERS  ASSOC. 

P.O. BOX 77-1896 

OCALA, FL 34477-1896 

. Photos always look 

better in our online 

www.meadowwoodfarmsocala.com  

 

 

 

                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

HELP US KEEP FRIENDSHIP PARK 

CLEAN. 

http://meadowwoodfarmsocala.com/newsletter.htm

